
Attachment C -1 of 2



 

 

PLANNING and INSPECTIONS 

Cy Stober, AICP, Director | cstober@orangecountync.gov | 131 W. Margaret Lane, Hillsborough, NC 27278 | 919.245.2575 

  Orange County Government  |  www.orangecountync.gov  |  919.732.8181 

TRANSMITTAL DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
 

October 5, 2022 
 
Christina Moon, AICP 
Planning Administrator 
Town of Carrboro  
301 W. Main St. 
Carrboro, NC 27510 
 
 
SUBJECT:   Joint Planning Review of Proposed Ordinance Amendments  
 
Dear Tina: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the following Land Use Ordinance amendments received by us on 
October 2, 2022 and proposed for town public hearing on November 1, 2022: 
 

• An Ordinance Amending the Carrboro Land Use Ordinance to Comply with SB 300, SL 2021-138 
Relating to Certain Limitations on the Use of Criminal Penalties. 

 
We have reviewed the amendments and find no inconsistency with the adopted Joint Planning Area Land Use 
Plan.   
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Perdita Holtz, AICP 
Special Projects & GIS Supervisor 
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